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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

School Parent Liaison 
 

In order to help promote more efficient communication between parents, governors and the 

leadership team at school, I am eager to ‘recruit’ a parent (or more if there is more than one 

volunteer) from each class who would like to be a link between the school and the wider 

community. 

 

This would only involve one half hour meeting every half-term (it may become less if not required 

as frequently!) and would be an opportunity for us to regularly improve our two way 

communication.  We will also be looking at other areas of mutual interest such as homework and 

how we can help you help your child at home. 

 

If you are interested in helping the school improve in this way, please either approach me on the 

playground, let your child’s class teacher know or email the school office. Could I ask that you 

please do this by Friday 6th March, so that we can then arrange our first meeting.   

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. S. Lee  
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